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Assistance League ® 
Tulsa       

MISSION  : Assistance LeagueÈ volunteers transforming                          

the lives of children and adults through community programs.  

Partners in Mental Well -Being  
Since 2009, Assistance League

È
 Tulsa has partnered with Mental Health Association 

Oklahoma (MHAO) to prevent homelessness and assist those who are at high risk of 

mental illness and hardships.  MHAO utilizes a Housing First model that provides 

immediate access to safe, decent, and affordable housing for individuals experiencing 

mental illness, homelessness and substance use.  MHAO provides approximately 1,500 

units all over the Tulsa metro area -- including housing for youth ages 18-25.  The 

ultimate goal is for tenants to remain housed, and gradually achieve greater self-

sufficiency and reintegration into the fabric of our community.  AL Tulsa fills a variety of 

requests for four MHAO facilities throughout the year. (See page 5.) 

 

Yale Apartments - 76 units at 4650 E. Admiral Place, Tulsa 

Individuals who are impacted with mental illness and homelessness find permanent, 

supportive housing.  Yale provides wrap-around services for people who have a 

disabling condition. Tenants have all rights of tenancy -- they pay rent and sign leases, and there is no limit on the 

duration of their stay.  

 

In addition, the Veterans Administration has contracted with MHAO to provide transitional living for veterans who          

have a mental health diagnosis.  Veterans can reside at Yale apartments for up to six months.  During their stay,                        

VA Homeless Program staff, as well as Yale staff, help these veterans achieve 

their individual goals.  

 

Altamont/Safe Haven - 39 units at 12 E. 12th  Street, Tulsa 

Safe Haven provides 24-hour on-site staffing for tenants impacted by mental 

illness, homelessness or co-occurring conditions.  Safe Haven offers short-

term, transitional and long-term housing options. 

 

Walker Hall - 13 beds at 1729 S. Baltimore, Tulsa 

Transitional housing for young adults, ages 18-24, who are overcoming 

homelessness, have a serious mental illness, and in some cases, are in 

transition from state custody or foster care (too old for child services, but not 

eligible for adult services.)  Walker Hall provides a 24-hour staff and structured 

setting in which clients follow a daily schedule and work to learn routine skills, 

strengthen interpersonal relationships and encourage productivity in our 

community.         Cont. Page 2 

Ŷ Having a place to call home is a game -changing opportunity, allowing people 

to stabilize and focus on their treatment needs.  



Assistance League ® Tulsa Advisory Council  

Board of Directors 
2021-2022 

Officers: 

President: Kim Campbell 

President-elect: Pat Banzhof 

Secretary: Sam Keel 

Treasurer: Laurie Brumbaugh 

Vice Presidents: 

   Education: Paula Naylor 

   Marketing & Communication: Marsha Darden 

   Membership: Elisabeth Harrington 

   Philanthropic Programs: Yolanda Taylor 

   Resource Development: Patti Ross 
 

Elective Standing Chairman: 

Bargains Thrift Shop:  Amy McAbee 

Finance: Cathy LeMaire 

Operation School BellÈ: Julie Burton 

Operations: Julie Guy 

Orientation: Barbara Walters 

Strategic Planning: Donna Spielman 
 

Appointive Officers and Chairs: 

Bylaws: Ginny Greek 

Parliamentarian:  Ginny Greek 
 

Business Administration 

Assistant Treasurers: Carole Hale, Martha Nichols 

  and Marla Brierly    

Office Administration: Glenna Morrison  & 

  Loretta Raschen 

Recorder of Service Hours: Mary Sue Whitney 
 

Philanthropic Programs 

Betty Bradstreet Arts Education Awards:  

                             Kathy Stephen & Marilyn Brill 

Community Action Programs: Yolanda Taylor 

  LIFE Senior Services: Sharon Atcheson &  

                      Liz McDoulett  

  Mental Health Assoc. Oklahoma:                                          

 Debra Lockerman & Madeline Gilbreth 

  EIS/Fostering Connections: Deloris Taylor 

  STEM: Nancy Sacra 

  Tulsa Day Center: Sharon Coffman 

  12 & 12: Mary McMahon 

  Waste Not: Maura Browne 
 

Resource Development 

Grant Writing: Julie Brockmeier  

Letter Donation Campaign:  

 Lynne Hoe & Sussie Hyden  

Estate Sales:  Linda Atwater 
 

Public Relations 

Newsletter Editor: Marianne Pickering 
 

Social/Relationships 

Care and Concern: Michele Morris 

Hospitality: Barbara Walters &                                

  Elisabeth Harrington 

Luncheon: Kathy Elliott & Judy Roberts 
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       Ken Busby  
          Executive Dir./CEO Route 66 Alliance 
 
       Phyllis Dotson 
          Community Volunteer 
 
       Adam Doverspike 
           Counsel, Gable Gotwals 
 
       Heather  Duncan 
           Community Volunteer 
 
       Dr. Ebony Johnson 
          Executive Dir. of Student and Family   
          Support Resources,  
              Tulsa Public Schools 
 
       Nancy McDonald 
            Community Volunteer 
 
       

         Gary Percefull 
             NeWSolutions 
 
         Rodger A. Randle 
             Honorary British Consul (OK)   
   
         Clifton Taulbert 
             The Freemount Foundation 
 
         Steve Turnbo, APR 
              Chairman Emeritus 
                 Schnake, Turnbo, Frank/PR 
 
         Anhna K. Vuong 
               President and CEO 
                 Foundation for Tulsa Schools 
 
         Mollie Williford 
              Chairman of the Board 
                 Williford Companies 

AL Tulsa members provide desserts for the Mental Health 

Association Oklahomaõs annual Thanksgiving meal; serving 

hundreds of clients and creating a sense of family.  Each December, 

we also host a holiday party filled with treats, songs and games at 

the Yale Apartments facility.  Both events were canceled last year 

due to COVID.  While we hope these celebrations will take place  

this year, we await a decision based on public health conditions.                      

Stay tuned for updates from our MHAO committee.                          

DEFINITE MAYBE  

Denver House - Drop-In Center open 11:00 a.m.-7:30 p.m. 

    252 W. 17th Place, Tulsa 

A peer-run supportive atmosphere for adults experiencing the challenges 

of homelessness and mental illness.  All staff members have experienced 

the difficulties of living with mental illness; giving them true empathy with 

clients. Services are non-clinical and voluntary. Anyone 18 or older who 

comes through the door can participate, as long as they are sober and 

respectful of others.  Participants are empowered to pursue their own 

recovery; rebuilding their lives through the friendship, support and 

understanding of peers.  Bargains Thrift Shop helps stock a Clothes 

Closet for clients of Denver House through our Waste Not program.  
 

Assistance League
È
 Tulsa is proud of its long-standing relationship with 

MHAO and our joint efforts to improve lives in our community.  
 

Interested in helping?  Contact Debra Lockerman or Madeline Gilbreth. 
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It is amazing what just a simple phrase or a picture can do to put an image in 

your mind.  When you see or hear the words ñJust Do Itò, I am sure most 

people think of Nike and the swoosh that brands all of their products.  What 

comes to your mind when you see golden arches?  Of course McDonalds! 

How about a red circle, around a white circle with a red bullseye -Target, 

right?  Well, we are trying to get our Assistance LeagueÈ Tulsa logo out so 

that the public will associate it with all that we do for our community.  Now I 

know that we are not going to be on the same scale as the aforementioned 

companies but that does not mean that we should not do all we can to 

highlight AL Tulsa. 

 

At our first chapter meeting, I talked about branding and 

how we, as an organization, could put our ñbrandò on all of 

the items we provide to the Tulsa community.  We have 

stickers & hang tags that should be placed on items we 

purchase for our partner organizations.  In regards to 

Operation School BellÈ, the bags we put the childrenôs 

clothes in has our logo; the books & STEM kits we give to 

the children has our logo on them; and this year we are 

also printing our AL logo on the uniform shirts we provide 

to Tulsa Public School students.  It is a small marking at 

the bottom of the shirts (see photos).  We offer two 

uniform shirts for each enrolled students at our partner 

schools in the Tulsa district.  Hopefully, these shirts will 

soon be available at most elementary TPS schools.  The 

point is not to advertise but rather to heighten awareness 

of our mission and dedication to making sure students 

have new, clean uniforms to begin each school year.  

  

For over 51 years we have worked to improve 

the lives of children and adults in this 

community.  We want to continue and grow that 

effort by illuminating our organization in a more 

active way.  Our brand and tagline speaks to 

the positive influence we convey by 

ñtransforming lives and strengthening 

community.ò   
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Expanding Our Reach in the Community  
 

Assistance League
È
 Tulsa has been looking at ways to implement a scholarship program for many years.  This year 

we are asking our members to consider a partnership with Foundation for Tulsa Schools to help fund Tulsa Public 

Schoolôs (TPS) concurrent enrollment program.  The following is a proposal from Anhna Vuong, Executive Director of 

Foundation for Tulsa Schools: 
 

Tulsa Public Schools and the Foundation for Tulsa Schools are dedicated to making concurrent enrollment accessible 

to all eligible TPS high school students. The Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education (OSRHE) covers tuition 

costs for concurrent enrollment. High school seniors and juniors who meet OSRHE enrollment guidelines are eligible 

to qualify for the High School Tuition Waiver. This tuition waiver program allows Oklahoma high school seniors and 

juniors to earn up to 30 college credit hours tuition-free (maximum limit of 18 credit hours for seniors and 12 credit 

hours for juniors), leaving high school students responsible for the costs of course fees, textbooks, and materials.                    

To encourage disadvantaged and middle-class students to take advantage of concurrent enrollment, TPS underwrites 

through bond dollars the costs of textbooks and materials for participating high school students. With tuition covered by 

OSHRE, textbooks and materials covered by TPS, students are responsible for course fees which are $93 per course. 

 

Each semester, close to 100 TPS students participate in concurrent enrollment and each student takes 2 courses each 

semester. The cost per student for participating in concurrent enrollment totals $186 each semester and $372 per 

academic year.   

 

 
 

Request 
 

Tulsa Public Schools is an urban school district where most of our students come from moderate to low-income 

households. Approximately 80% of our students qualify for free or reduced school lunch and experience high levels of 

food insecurity at home. As a result, school is oftentimes the only source for them to access nutritious meals. 

Consequently, the majority of TPS high school students and their families are unable to afford the cost of course fees 

to participate in concurrent enrollment. We would be incredibly grateful if the Assistance League
È
 Tulsa would consider 

supporting our studentsô academic endeavors by providing a $20,000 grant earmarked for concurrent enrollment.              

Your generous support would ensure that hard-working TPS students who aspire to earn a college degree have the 

greatest chance of achieving their dream.  

 

Again, the AL Tulsa Board will be asking for approval to fund this program from our members at the November chapter 

meeting.  We feel that this is a wonderful opportunity to expand our work with children in the Tulsa community.               

What better way to help young people prepare for their future than providing a way to assist them in their college 

endeavors. Thank you for your consideration. 

Number of 

Students

Fees per 

Course

Average # of 

Courses

Total Course 

Fees/Student

Total 

Fees/Semester

Fall Semester 100 $93.00 2 $186.00 $18,600.00

Spring Semester 100 $93.00 2 $186.00 $18,600.00

Total Costs of Fees per Academic Year $37,200.00
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AL Tulsa works with Mental Health Association Oklahoma in helping to support four of their facilities in the Tulsa area. 

The facilities are Yale Apartments, Altamont, Walker Hall and Denver House.  These facilities provide shelter and 

services to the individuals that are impacted with mental illness and homelessness. 
 

In September, we received a wish list from each MHAO facility.  We have started to purchase and deliver some of the 

requested items including; sheet sets, blankets, pillows, towels, washcloths, microwave, shoes, socks, bus tokens, 

hygiene kits and other essential goods. 
 

Two events we usually participate in are the Thanksgiving Lunch for the homeless held at Boston Avenue Methodist 

Church and the Yale Apartments Christmas party. A decision to hold these events has not been made, but once we 

have more information we will let everyone know so that the committee and the AL membership will have the 

opportunity to participate. 
 

~ Debra Lockerman and Madeline Gilbreth, MHAO co-chairs 
 

Community Action Programs:  

Mental Health Association Oklahoma  
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Partnership in Action:  

Above - Requested linens and more for Altamont; chairs for Walker Hall and hygiene kits for residents of Yale apartments.  

Below - Essential items for MHAO facilities and a delivery of goods for Denver House.  
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Le Akers  

Nancy Anderson 

 In Memory of Don and Winnie Thomas 

Sharon Atcheson 

Pat Banzhof 

Mary Bartley 

Janifer Bennett 

Janice Blankenship 

Jim and Marilyn Brill 

Jeanne Brixey 

Pris Brown 

Terry and Laurie Brumbaugh 

William and Julie Burton 

Gary and Alma Buscombe 

Jack and Kim Campbell 

Joyce Coday 

Stephen and Donna Cropper 

Richard and Mickie Davidson 

George and Phyllis Dotson 

Sara Duncan 

Diana Earl 

Judy Ellis 

Mary Firestone 

Kathryn Fisher 

William and Linda French 

Jim and Lynn Fuente 

Silvia Furgason 

Carla Gilbert 

Don and Madeline Gilbreth 

Paul and Ginny Greek 

Debbie Grillot 

Julie Guy 

Adrian and Carole Hale 

Gary and Susan Henderson 

Patricia Holder  

 In Memory of Trudy Clowes 

Tommie Johnson  

Susan Johnston  

Sam Keel 

Assistance League ® Tulsa thanks the following 

people for their generous contributions in                     

the second half of September through                       

the first half of October 2021.                                                                           

Cathe Kehe 

Amanda Kerr 

Eric and Nancy Kingery 

 In Honor of Yolanda Taylor 

Carmen Kinsey 

 In Memory of Barry Kinsey 

Audrey Kittelson 

 In Memory of Helen Sether 

Marcella Landis 

Cathy Le Maire 

Janet Main 

 In Memory of Barbara Jiles and Phyllis Logsdon 

Lora Marschall   

 In Memory of Anita R. Heckman 

Amy McAbee 

Diane Moore 

 In Memory of Bunny Danner 

David and Bridget Muller 

J. Pat and Glenda Murphy 

Paula Naylor 

 In Memory of Gwen Romanell 

Sandra Nettles 

Donna Nolen 

Mark Olmestead 

 Donation made during an OSB Off-Site event 

June Owings 

Coe Ann Patton 

Lynn Peacher 

Mary Peterson 

Marjorie Phillips 

Mary Porter 

Judy Ray 

Jeanne Reitz 

Elaine Renning 

Mike and Jan Reynolds 

Bill and Marinee Ricks 

Judy Roberts 

Patrick and Elizabeth Roberts 

William and Patti Ross 

Nancy Sacra 

 In Honor of grandchildren Henry, Stella and Alice  

William and Melanie Schnell 
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Richard Scott 

Shirley Scott 

Dayon Smith 

Suzanne Smock 

Donna Spielman 

Lynn Stockley 

Ginny Thomas 

Judy Thomas 

Patricia Van Triest 

Jim Walker 

Anne Waller-Neal 

Sue Warner 

 In Memory of Don Warner 

Dale Webb 

 In Honor of the Class of 1988 

Herb and Mary Sue Whitney 

Ann Young     

Generous Anonymous Donors 

AL Tulsaôs Advisory Council is composed of 

representatives from a variety of professional 

fields and businesses in our community. The 

purpose of the Council is to guide and advise 

our Chapter in a non-voting capacity.  Elected 

members of our Board are the governing body of 

Assistance League
È
 Tulsa. 

 

Advisory Council Members: 

§ Provide expertise in specific areas. 

§ Facilitate outreach for public relations and 

contacts for fundraising. 

§ Suggest input for Chapter actions. 
 

Benefits of our Advisory Council: 

§ Promote awareness of Assistance League
È
.  

§ Offer networking opportunities in our 

community. 

§ Expand the strategic thinking of the Chapter. 
 

Many thanks to the dedicated members of our 

AL Tulsa Advisory Council!  

SUEõS HOUSE 
 

Sue Medearis Wyly, daughter of pioneer physician Dr. Park 

Hinds Medearis of Tahlequah, developed an appreciation for 

antiques and fine collectibles at a young age.  A young mother 

raising five rambunctious boys, she didn't have the time or 

spare funds to start collecting until 1978 when her youngest son 

was a senior in high school. In the Fall of that year she 

purchased a two-story 1900s circa house and opened 'Sue's 

House of Antiques', turning her love of vintage collectibles into 

a thriving business. She bought a Dodge van and for the next 

four years her weekends were spent traveling all over 

northeastern Oklahoma and northwestern Arkansas in search 

of beautiful and often rare antiques and collectibles of all kinds. 

Sue especially loved marble top tables and walnut furniture. 

She closed her shop in the 80s after she obtained her real 

estate license and decided to join her son Mark's real estate 

firm. When Sue passed away in May of 2017, she left a home 

not only full of the memories of raising her boys, but also a 

houseful of rare and beautiful antiques, collectibles and family 

heirlooms spanning three generations. 
 

After family members chose some cherished items, the 

decision was made to donate the remainder of her collection to 

the Assistance League
È
 based how the lovely glassware and 

decorative items would benefit the many children who are 

recipients of the Operation School Bell
È
 program.  We know 

that Mrs. Wyly would be very pleased that her affection for 

beautiful things would end up helping so many.              

      
 

* Sue Medearis Wyly was the beloved mother-in-law of              

AL Tulsa member, Susan Wyly.  Donations from her estate 

were carefully researched and priced for sale by our Treasures 

Department.  Thank you to Betsy Whitmarsh and Amanda Kerr 

for bringing her touching story to our attention.  
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BARGAINS  NEEDS BAGS! 
 

Bargains Thrift Shop keeps expenses low and supports the 

environment by using paper bags donated by our members.  

 

The holidays are coming and our supplies are running low!   

§ All sizes and shapes are needed   

§ Bags with handles work best for purchases  

§ Our customers get excited when they receive colorful  bags  
 

Please drop off  your paper bags at Donations.  

Assistance League ® Tulsa  
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Community Action Programs: STEM  

Kristen Tanner, program manager for the Tulsa Regional STEM 

Alliance, delivered to our building components for 4,600 project kits!  

Within this total are five different ñSTEM in a Bagò activities. 

On October 18, members of our committee assembled 250 DIY 

Harmonicas kits and 450 Hoop Gliders. 

Our next work session will be Monday, November 1 at 10:00 a.m. 

to assemble 1,200 Seed ID bags.  The remaining kits are 2,500 Straw 

Rockets and 200 Stethoscope kits.  Assembly of these will be 

scheduled for a future date. 

Many thanks to the members of this exciting new committee! 

~ Nancy Sacra, STEM chair 

òInvestigating Sound: DYI Harmonicaó kits were assembled                  

by members of our STEM committee.                                                        

Thousands of at -home activity kits will engage local students in             

a variety of Science, Technology, Engineering and Math projects.  



 

 

 

 
 

Women in Recovery (WIR) is an intensive outpatient alternative 

for eligible women facing long prison sentences for non-violent 

drug-related offenses. A program of Family & Childrenôs Services 

in partnership with the George Kaiser Family Foundation,               

WIR works closely with the criminal justice system and various 

community partners to ensure program participants receive 

supervision, substance abuse and mental health treatment, 

education, workforce readiness training and family reunification 

services.  
 

 

Benefits of the Women in Recovery program: 

¶ Strengthens individuals and families 

¶ Breaks the cycle of intergenerational incarceration 

¶ Helps women involved in the criminal justice system become productive, tax-paying citizens 

¶ Is more cost-effective than incarceration 

¶ Improves public safety 
 

Addiction, abuse and poverty are factors that impact the vast majority of WIR participants. WIR is designed 

for women who are dedicated to changing their lives and becoming positive, contributing members of our 

community. 

 

 

Women in Recovery has invited Assistant League members 

to tour their facility and learn about WIR.   Women in Recovery is 

one of our non -profit Waste Not partners and receives items 

donated to Bargains Thrift Shop that are unsaleable.  
 

Friday, November 19  at 12:00 noon  

 1055 S Houston just West of Baxterõs Interurban  
 

A light lunch will be served following our tour.  We will meet on the South ��side of                

AL Tulsa building (Office entrance) at 11:30 a.m. and car pool to their location.   
 

WE MUST HAVE YOUR RESERVATION BY NOON ON NOVEMBER 10   
 

Please respond to Paula Naylor, VP Education at p_naylor@yahoo.com  to RSVP.  
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http://www.gkff.org/what-we-do/health-family-well-being/cycle-of-incarceration/

